
Pan American Round Table of Texas 

Historian Report March 5, 2016 by Alicia V, Cantu 

Thanks to those tables which have send me their invitations 
for their table’s events and pictures which I have included in 
the scrapbook. I have not received pictures from all the 
tables. I am reminding you to please follow up and send me 
what you would like to include in the 2015- 2017 scrapbook. 

Please include names of members in the pictures for our 
record.  

Isabel Vezzetti, our State Director has been sending me 
pictures of her meetings with the different tables but I am 
missing a few. Please send me what you would like for me to 
include in our scrapbook. 

I have already bought the scrapbooks for the two years 
which I will be donating.  

Thank you for helping me complete my duty by sending me 
your invitations, letters, and pictures.  

Sincerely, 

Alicia V. Cantu 

aliciavcantu@gmail.com 
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